Edinburgh, March 25

Dear Edouard,

Thanks very much for your letter. Rita and I are both looking forward to seeing
you next week.

We will actually be arriving Saturday evening, around 18 heures. We will spend
lendemain, Sunday, just walking around and just getting used to being in Paris.

So, we would like to see you maybe Monday or Tuesday. Will you be able to find
someone who can act as “interpreter’, otherwise we will be reduced to big smiles and
laughter.

Anyway, I will call you from the hotel, using the manager as ‘interpreter’, and we
will organise everything.

See)ﬁ_/

Michael Vandelaar




